
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May1, 2013 
 
Jon Jones, Athletic Director 
Gallatin County High School 
70 Wildcat Circle 
Warsaw, KY  41095 
 
Dear Mr. Jones: 
 
I have enclosed our invoice and two copies of the athletic training services contract for the 2013-
2014 school year. Please review and sign each copy if you approve.  We will send back a copy 
once we have signatures from UK.  Send both copies and payment to: 
 
 UK Department of Orthopaedics & Sports Medicine 
 601 Perimeter Dr, Ste 200 
 Lexington, KY  40517 
 Attn:  Rob Ullery, ATC 
 
We appreciate your continued support of our certified athletic trainers and physicians.  We have 
a strong relationship with Gallatin County High School athletics due to your administration and 
coaches understanding that the welfare of your athletes is important.  Our goal is to provide the 
highest quality of care while keeping the athlete’s welfare in mind at all times. 
 
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to call me:  (W) 859-218-3061 
(C) 859-229-2314 
 
 
Sincerely: 
 

 
 
Rob Ullery, ATC 
Outreach Coordinator   
 


